
 

 

Minutes of the extraordinary meeting of Fen Ditton Parish Council held on Tuesday, 29th January, 2019 at 
7.00 p.m. in the Pavilion, the Recreation Ground 
 
Present:  Cllrs. Collett; Conroy; Devine; Easterfield; Farrar (Chairman); Suess 
In attendance:  two members of the public 
2018/167 To receive apologies: 

Cllr Bush (ill); Jones(away); the clerk 
2018/168 Open Forum for members of the public 

Residents of Ditton Lane expressed concern of the need to close Ditton Lane to carry out works 
on the embankment 

2018/169 To consider following planning applications and tree works applications 
S/4640/18/FL 26a Green End Demolition of existing detached annex in rear 

garden and replacement with new detached 
annex.  Agreed.  Condition that the boundary 
screening must be retained. 

S/4793/18/PN 699 Newmarket Road Prior notification of proposed demolition of 
Citroen Building.  Noted 

 

2018/170 To consider proposed options for retaining solutions of embankment to enable construction of 
the footway/cycleway along Ditton Lane adjacent to the paddock 
Disatisfaction was expressed at the lack of information, the lack of time and pressure for the 
matter to be considered.  The Council agreed that it should be requested that an engineer address 
the meeting on 5th February to answer questions relating to the options in order that there is a 
better understanding. Disappointment that the embankment option previously delivered as a 
possibility was not a real option due to the logistics of construction and achieving an outcome.  It 
was agreed in principle that option 3 , the reduced height solid wall with the addition of a half 
moon coping stone be approved subject to an engineer being available to attend the 5th February 
meeting.  The wall should be constructed of Cambridge brick. 
 

  

Chairman …………………………………………………………….     Date ………………………………………………………………………….. 


